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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1469 requires applicants for medical marijuana dispensary, medical marijuana processor, and 

commercial grower licenses to submit written proof of possessing a liability insurance policy in 

the amount of $1 million as well as workers’ compensation coverage beginning July 1, 2020. 

Workers’ compensation coverage and liability insurance must be maintained during the term of 

licensure.  
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